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On April 19, 2024, Vietnam Securities Depository and Clearing Corporation announced Notice No. 4872/VSDC-DKCP.NV on canceling the securities owners list exercising the rights of securities code VMK as follows:
The list of VMK securities owners, who were exercising their rights to attend the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2024, was cancelled. The record date was on February 21, 2024, as per Notice No. 398/TB-VSDC dated February 1, 2024 of VSDC.
Reason: To give the Company more time to thoroughly prepare the Meeting’s contents, ensuring compliance with regulations on the organization of the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders.

